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Greetings,        December 2015 

Our time in the USA is quickly coming to an end. We’ve had great visits with family and the 

fundraising has gone very well.  If anyone wants to see us off at the airport, we’re leaving on 4 

January. We plan to arrive at the airport about 9:30am to check in, and then will be hanging 

around just outside security until around 11:00am. 

We’re looking forward to getting back and meeting the 9 new children we’re hoping will come to 

live at The Fold, plus a new house mother. School starts a week after we return, so we will be 

very busy getting everyone enrolled and uniforms and school supplies being bought. 

This month Anna turned 17, Portia turned 6, and all the children at the Fold had a huge blowout 

party to celebrate the end of the school year and an early Christmas party. The party had to be 

held early, as every child left the property for most of December, to be with family members. 

This is the first time ever this has happened.  They will all be returning a few days after our 

return to The Fold. 
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For everyone who has blessed us with your volunteer hours or a financial gift this year, we 

would ask that you check with your employer for any type of community support program. We 

have previously benefited from corporate matching programs for employee’s financial 

donations, as well as corporate donations for hours volunteered by an employee. Also, if you 

need any additional tax deductions for 2015, Prince Ministry is an approved 501(3)c charity. 

Please think of us if your accountant says you could use more tax deductions.  

Prayer requests:  Teyani’s eye lesion. Selection of new house mothers. Short and long term 

volunteers.  Additional missionaries to meet current needs at The Fold, especially teachers. 

Protection and stability for The Fold children.  Long term funding for our school. 

Praises: Fundraising in the US is going well.  The local interests in The Fold continue to 
increase.  All the individuals who have blessed the children with Christmas presents.    

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


